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CARMEL ACADEMY 

            

Circular Regarding GPS Tracking 

    Date: 08.05.2023 

 

      
Dear Parent,  
 
Kindly note that the transport GPS tracking app (Skool) will not be functionable with immediate 
effect, due to technical issues. Request you to uninstall the existing app (Skool), as a new app will 
be available for future use. Details of the new app, link, instructions and usage will be shared 
shortly.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  
 
Warm Regards  
Principal  
Carmel Academy  
 


